
3D Archery 

Association Of  

Australia 

ABN 37 082 971 439 

Affiliations: International 

Bowhunting Organisation Archery 

Alliance of Australia 

 

From the Office of: 

The Secretary 
 

email: secretary@3daaa.com 

   

  

AGM 2020 - 2021 Annual Report NSW Liaison Officer – Donna Gilroy 
 
Dear 3DAAA Members  
 
I have been in the NSW Liaison Officer role for 3 yrs now and feel I am finally across my 
duties 
 
I hope I have been approachable to all and helpful. 
 
Hopefully I can continue in the position to assist you all to enjoy this wonderful sport. 
 
Thanking all the NSW clubs for your support. 
 
No major issues in 2022. 
 
A few incorrect targets used at our sanctioned events, the matter has been reviewed and 
measures put in place to mitigate this issue in 2023 and onwards. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Donna Gilroy 

NSW Liaison Officer 

3DAAA 
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